
I OPPOSE passage of SB594 because it’s unclear exactly what it bans. What does monitoring based on “physical characteristics or 
movements of the computer user” really mean? I believe monitoring of student computer usage is justified and necessary to protect 
students and prevent abuse of school-provided resources. This bill, as written, is too ambiguous and could restrict monitoring too 
much and risk student safety if interpreted too broadly.


